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Submission: Planning Partnership and NSW Planning Minister, I make this submission as a concerned citizen of NSW. 
My mother and father in law reside in , Kemps Creek. I have become aware of the plans to rezone 
their land as Environmental/Recreation. I am also aware that once the airport opens they will be subjected to noise 
levels well above the levels that people should be living under. When I was first told about this I actually asked my 
father in law if he was joking. My reasoning behind this comment was that surely in 2019/20 in the state of NSW o 
government would not and could not allow this to happen. I don’t know how in good any person could do this to 
hard working decent people. This will essentially freeze their land and make it impossible to sell and destroy their 
retirement plans. I have watched the effects that the last 18 months have had on both my mother and father in law 
and the whole family. It is devastating to watch and again I cannot fathom how any governemtn official can in good 
conscience allow this to happen. These poor people are decent hard working humans who have paid there taxes for 
decades. The family has owned this land for over 70 years and my partner was the fourth generation of the family to 
grow up on the property. The planning needs to be changed to either Employment/Industrial land the same as the 
surrounding lands or it should be acquired by government for public purpose allowing them to move pin and start a 
fresh. If the [planning that is proposed at this stage goes ahead they will essentially locked into living on this land for 
decades and I am concerned about the effects this will have on their health. As previously stated the process to date 
has had a significant impact already. I note when looking at the material I have read that their land is zoned 1 in 100. 
I find this extraordinary given three quarters of their land is more than a metre higher than land that is zoned 
outside the 1 in 100. I believe the flood levels are inaccurate. In closing I request you re consider these plans as they 
are simply unjust and I find it incomprehensible that a government can treat People this way. 
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